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Homework 

 This half-term, Year 4’s optional homework has 

been to research their favourite Egyptian God 

and to present information about them in a 

format of their choice. This homework is due 

this week on Thursday 14th February. 

 There will be no Spellodrome or Mathletics 

homework set over the February half-term holiday. However, 

the children will have six spellings to learn for their spelling 

test on the first Monday back. These should be practiced in 

their homework logs using the ‘Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check’ 

approach. They can be practiced this week instead of in the 

half-term holiday if you’d prefer. 

 

Creature Comforts 

Next half-term, our topic will be ‘Creature Comforts’. We will not be 

visiting Birmingham Nature Centre as we have done in previous years 

but the Animal Lady will still be visiting on the 11th March and children 

will get an opportunity to search for creatures in our school’s Forest 

Rangers site! Look out for the knowledge organiser that your child will 

be bringing home. This will contain some pre-learning information 

about this topic for you to read with your child. 

 

With thanks,  

Miss Willcox        Miss Brown       Miss Wells 
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Spelling Focus: 

4VW and 4AW: Words with the s sound spelt sc 

4B: Adding the prefix il- and revising un-, in-, mis- and dis-. 
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